
 

 
 

  
 

 

 
   

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 Infant School 
 
 

24th April 2023 

Pre School- School Uniform 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
You will be able to order school uniform for your child before they start Pre School in September 
either by following the link www.dobcroft-inf.sheffield.sch.uk on our website and click on the   
Pre School tab or using the information below. 
 
The uniform for Pre School children will be a royal blue sweatshirt and a royal blue t-shirt with the 
embroidered school logo on. Your child can wear what they want to on the bottom half. 
 
Parents can order on line at www.uniformshoponline.co.uk and click on our school icon where 
you will be taken to our school page (Pre School uniform will be at the bottom of the page). 
Uniform will be delivered within 2 weeks of placing your order to school free of charge or if you 
prefer to your home address but this will incur a delivery charge. 
 
Pre School badges are available if you would like to purchase your own sweatshirt and t-shirts 
from the school office as well as book bags and p.e bags. 
 
Regards 
 
Cathy Rowland 
Head Teacher  
 

 

 

Pingle Road 
Sheffield, S7 2LN 
Tel: 0114 2368099 
 
School email: enquiries 
@dobcroft-inf.sheffield.sch.uk  
 

Website: www.dobcroft-
inf.sheffield.sch.uk 
Twitter: @DobcroftInf 

 

Head teacher: Mrs Cathy Rowland,  
headteacher@dobcroft-
inf.sheffield.sch.uk   
 
Deputy Head teacher: Mrs Singh, 
deputy@dobcroft-inf.sheffield.sch.uk 
 
 Chair of Governors: Alice MacGowan, 
chair@dobcroft-inf.sheffield.sch.uk 
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